Under 21 and Under 25 training weekend.
Easter, 14" -16™ April 2017

A training weekend is being held at the Trentham Rifle Range over Easter.
If you fit the age bracket you are welcome to attend.

This training is aimed at those that want to shoot in the New Zealand Under 21 and Under 25 teams

at the World Championships in 2019 on the Trentham Range.

We will commence on Friday at 1 pm in the Provincial Clubrooms. We will only be using the
Provincial on Friday afternoon as the NZ Team are using it as their base from Saturday.
Bring all your shooting gear as we will be using Scatt and looking at setup.
We will not be live firing this afternoon but will be doing other training.
Topics covered during the afternoon:
* Team shooting
*  Wind coaching
*  Gear setup
*  World Championships and whats involved
* Gear expectations
* Training, what skills to work on
* Training, what skills you need
*  Ammunition

On Saturday and Sunday the NZ Team are training on the range too.

The plan is to be shooting by 9am on Saturday, so assemble at 8 am to help get the range and
ourselves organised.

The same applies to Sunday.

We will be training alongside the NZ Team, but separately.

Most, if not all of the shooting will be at the long ranges, 800, 900 and 1000 yards.

You will not need any more than 100 rounds of ammunition, and probably only about 75.

We will be finishing by 3pm on Sunday afternoon.

Cost.

A cost of travel sharing is used to even out the costs for those involved. The total travel cost for the
group is averaged out and those that travel from outside Wellington region will get some refund.
There will be some range expenses to cover too. The cost will probably be in the region of $50, but

that is a guess at this stage.

Please notify your intention to attend to the NRANZ Secretary by March 31*.
Helen Morgan secretary(@nranz.org.nz

Malcolm Dodson
Junior Development Coach
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